
Watertown Dental Health Group CLOSED until April 6, 2020

As our community copes with the fast-moving spread of the COVID-19 
coronavirus we hope you and yours are in good health during these stressful times.

The American Dental Association and New York Dental Society have asked dental 
offices to close their practice’s for a three-week period.  Drs. Girardi, Agnetta and 
Virga strongly agree and feel it is prudent to close our office for the recommended 
3 weeks to preserve the safety of our team members, patients, and community.  We 
did not come to this decision lightly, but we consider it a necessary move.  If you 
have a scheduled appointment our team will be contacting you directly.

Additionally, due to the personal protective equipment restrictions (N95 masks, 
gowns, and face masks) placed even on emergent treatment during the COVID-19 
outbreak, the CDC severely limits our ability to treat emergencies as we typically 
would. However, one of our doctors is always on call to help alleviate any 
problems that may occur with our patients.
 
These are unprecedented times and we all must work together. We appreciate your 
understanding and patience.  We will be in contact as developments occur with any 
and all pertinent information 
 
For dental emergencies call 315 788 1070 and one of our doctors will return your 
call.  Please do not worry, we are here to help you.  We will continue to update FB 
and Emails as the situation evolves and changes.

We wish your friends and family all the best in the coming days.

Sincerely,
Dr. Girardi, Dr. Agnetta and Dr. Virga
Watertown Dental Health Group


